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Friends of Spixworth Infant School 
Reg. Charity no. 296634  
                               27th November 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
School Non-Unifrom Day;  
 
On Friday 4th December 2015, we will be having a non-uniform day, we would ask you to bring in a 
donation for our Christmas Tombola or £1.  
 
Your children can come in everyday clothes, but please remember they will still be doing all the things 
they normally do in school, including going out on the playground during the day. Please make sure 
that they will be warm enough in the clothes they wear and that they can move around safely and their 
shoes are suitable for a day in school.  
 
Christmas Fayre afternoon: 
 
We will be holding our Christmas fayre afternoon in the school hall on Friday 11th December, 3:15 – 
5pm.  Please come along for a chance to see Father Christmas, make reindeer food, have some fun 
on the stalls we have organised and of course enjoy one of our many cakes we will have on offer. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Please visit us at our Facebook Page – Friends of Spixworth Infant School. 
There you will find up to date information about events and ideas and you can contact us through this 
site as well. Please note this page is for parents only we cannot accept children in this group. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Best Regards 
 
 
 
Michelle Smith 
(Secretary) 


